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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

At Holy Trinity we aim to provide a safe environment for all the students. Safety does not just mean keeping                    
the children free from physical harm. It also means keeping the children safe emotionally. Part of keeping a                  
safe school environment is the expectation of the use of appropriate language. There have been several                
incidents lately of students using inappropriate language at school. At Holy Trinity inappropriate language is               
not acceptable and we ask for all parents and carers to support us by having a conversation with your                   
children about using appropriate language at school.  
 
Being Brave Show 
On Tuesday the students at Holy Trinity watched a show about resilience called ‘Being Brave’. Being Brave                 
gave children strategies to deal with their emotions through good communication, persistence and positive              
self-talk - making them more resilient. This is important as everyone has challenges that they need to face. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Stage 3 Project Launch 
On Tuesday, Stage 3 had a visit from Monica Cologna who is a Town Planner for Cumberland Council to                   
launch the Geography Project - ​How can we as town planners for the Cumberland council, create a                 
display, so that we can inform and persuade our community about the influences people and environments                
have on one another and how these places are managed?  
Monica shared her experience as a town planner and showed projects that the council is currently working                 
on in the local area. She also gave the school maps that the students can use for their projects. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Finally, happy Father’s Day to all the Dads. I hope you all get spoilt on Sunday. 
 
God bless, 
 
Jason Fisher 
Assistant Principal 



From the Religious Education Coordinator 
 

Congratulations to our students who have recently received the ​Sacrament of Penance​. This beautiful              
sacrament allows the opportunity for the forgiveness of sins. In living sacramental lives, we too have the                 
opportunity to forgive others and restore stronger relationships. There are many instances in the Gospel               
where Jesus urges us to reach out and forgive others. 
We keep these following children in our prayers: Alvin, Charlotte, William, Dave, Gabriel, Kaitlyn, Nicholas               
and Danny. May you find peace and love in God’s presence. 
 
The Sacrament of The Eucharist​: There are two opportunities for the students who wish to make this                 
sacrament. Sunday 16th September at Holy Family Church and the following Sunday, 23rd September at               
Holy Trinity Church. If you would like information about this sacrament you can contact Mr Galea through                 
the school office. 
 
Would you like to know more about our Catholic faith? We are more than happy to meet with parents                   
and discuss your wonderings. If you would like to chat please contact Mr Galea or Mrs Boyer. 
 
Mass Times at Holy Trinity Church​: Each week, Saturday Vigil at 6:00pm and 10:00am Sunday morning.                
All are welcome. 
 
Mark Galea 
Religious Coordinator  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 






